

[bookmark: _GoBack]Student scientific project is being implemented

By the decision of May 21, 2017, the council of TSU that makes decision about financing the student scientific projects approved to finance scientific project that was presented by the Faculty of Business and Economics Student Research and Project Center "IDEA’’ – 
1st International Summer Scientific-Practical School "Georgia-Israel relations – Managing New Technologies in Urban and Agricultural sectors" (Georgia, Batumi, Gonio. August 2-9, 2017).
The project is Devoting to the 25th anniversary of establishment of diplomatic relations between Georgia and Israel  
In the Summer Scientific-Practical School took part more than 40 people as speakers and guests, including Shabtai Tsur, Israeli ambassador to Georgia; David Narmania, Mayor of Tbilisi; Bagrat Manvelidze, Deputy Mayor of Batumi; Avtandil Meskhidze, Deputy Minister of Agriculture of Ajara; professors of TSU and BSU and accordingly 12 and 5 students from universities; scientists, specialists and businessmans from Georgia and Israel. In total, Israeli side was presented by 9 people, including Robert Albin, professor at Ben-Gurion University; Aharon Gagulashvili
Director of the firm “Netafim-Georgia" and 2 students from Ben-Gurion University – Aviel Elias and Tom Raz.
During the summer school was arranged: greetings, thematic lectures and discussions, presentation of Israeli firm “Netafim-Georgia” at BSU, visit to the greenhouse of Zugdidi, creative Aqua Seminar, visit to one of the agro firms in Adjara, visit the natural, historical and urban sights of Adjara. During the school was founded the scientific-practical magazine and the foundation that supports student research and projects by student center "IDEA".
For today first part of the project is implemented - Summer Scientific-Practical School. The project will end in November when a scientific-practical magazine will be published, where will be published reports presented at the summer school.
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